
From: Ajay Kalia [ajay.kalia@robertslimbrick.com] 
Sent: 05 October 2010 17:31 
To: McDonald, Neil 
Subject: 20101005 - AKK- NM-approval of details 2010/5236/P 
 
Attachments: 877-L(0)028_Revision_C1.pdf 
 
Ref: 877 Kentish Town Sports Centre 
 
Neil McDonald 
Further to our telephone conversation, I confirm that drawing no. L(0)028A Rev C 
is not relevant to discharge condition PA3i.  Ramps and handrails to new doors 
in Grafton Road are shown on our drawing A(90)001 Rev T3 Issued previously) and 
also on our drawing no. L(0)028 Rev C1.  It would appear that the wrong drawing 
was submitted originally.  I have attached a copy of our drawing no. L(0)028 Rev 
C1 in PDF format for your information.  Could you please substitute this drawing 
with the one issued previously.  Please let me if you require hard copies of 
this drawing. 
I trust that the attached information meets with your requirements and look 
forward to receiving the approval.  Please ring me if you require any further 
information. 
 
Kind Regards, 
--  
 
Ajay Kalia 
Senior Arch.-Technologist (MCIAT) 
 
Roberts Limbrick Ltd 
Chedworth House, Falcon Close, Bristol Road, Quedgeley, Gloucester  GL2 4LY Tel. 
03333 405 500 Fax. 03333 408 920 Web. www.robertslimbrick.com 
 
Registered in England 06658029 Friars Court, College Street, Gloucester, GL1 2NE 
More information regarding our IT Policy and Standard Terms is available on 
request 
 
-----Original Message1----- 
From: "McDonald, Neil" <Neil.McDonald@camden.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tue, 5 Oct 2010 13:48:54 +0100 
To: "Ajay Kalia" <ajay.kalia@robertslimbrick.com> 
Cc:  
Subject: Kentish Town Sports Centre -approval of details 2010/5236/P 
 
>  
> Ajay, 
>   
> I refer to your recent approval of details submission, in particular  
> relating to conditions 3(i) and 3(iii) ramps and location of roof light. 
> The drawing number A(90)028A rev C which you provided does not equate  
> to the drawing approved for Listed Building reference 2008/2354/L  
> dealing with the equivalent conditions -which appears to have been  
> A(90)028C rev C. Can you address this or provide the correct drawing please? 
>   
>   
> Neil McDonald 
> Principal Planning Officer Major Developments Planning and Public  
> Protection Culture and Environment London Borough of Camden 
>  
> Telephone:   020 7974 2061 
> Web:             camden.gov.uk <http://www.camden.gov.uk/>   
>  



> 5th floor 
> Town Hall Extension (Development Control) Argyle Street London WC1H  
> 8ND 
>  
> Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
>  
>  
>   
>  
> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally  
> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the  
> addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the  
> sender and delete the material from your computer 


